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White Earth Department of Motor Vehicle will be open for appointments only 
 

WHITE EARTH, MINN. – To be consistent with mitigation actions that are in place and allow for 
limited vital services, we will be opening the White Earth Department of Motor Vehicle. During 
this time, we must take action to curb the spread of COVID-19 to protect the health and safety 
of our employees and community. The White Earth Department of Motor Vehicle window will 
be open by appointment only for title transfers and tribal Identification cards. We encourage 
clients to mail in their vehicle registration renewals. Staff will process these renewals daily.  

The White Earth Department of Motor Vehicle can be reached at 218-983-3285 Ext. 5705. If no 
one answers, please leave a message and we will call you back. 

Please make sure that you take all the precautions when showing up for your appointment, as 
you will be screened when entering the RBC building.  If you have your own mask, we ask you 
to wear it upon entering the building.  As an additional precaution we will be allowing only one 
individual into the facility at a time.  
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